
 

 

 

 

 

Enhanced Transition to High School 

Bega High School 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

This year we have the opportunity to enhance your child’s transition to high 

school with additional visits to Bega High School in Terms 3 and 4.  

Your son/daughter, _____________________________, has the opportunity to 

attend the first of these visits to Bega High School on Thursday, 15 September 

2022 (Week 9, Term 3). They will visit for an entire school day to tour the 

school, meet new friends from our partner primary schools from around the 

Bega Valley and participate in fun learning activities.  

We encourage students to take the high school bus to and from Bega High 

School on this day (additional information regarding bus transportation will be 

provided). Safety measures will be in place to ensure your child catches the bus 

safely to and from Bega High School. 

We are committed to creating a supportive environment at Bega High School 

where your child will grow academically, socially and emotionally.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. I am happy to discuss 

your child’s transition to Bega High School and learn the best ways that we can 

support their learning and wellbeing. 

I can be contacted by calling Bega High School on (02) 6494 9000 and 

requesting connection to the HUB. My current workdays for Term 3 are 

Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays. 

 

Kind regards, 

Monica Dillard 

Learning and Support Teacher / Transition Coordinator 

Bega High School  
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Wednesday, 7th 2022 
BEGA HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION VISIT 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 

On Thursday, 15th September students attending Bega High School in 2023 will undertake a 
tour of the school and undertake mini-lessons and activities. It provides an opportunity for your 
child to become familiar with their school setting and meet teachers and students they will 
work with next year.   
 

Students will need to arrive at Bega High School before the commencement of the day at 
9.00am and will need to be collected at 3.20pm for the completion of the day. Students can be 
taken in private transport or catch the high school morning/afternoon bus to and from the 
school. Please contact Sapphire Coast Buslines for bus times/details.  
 
If you have any questions about your child enrolling or moving into Year 7, or about the planned 
visit, please feel free to contact me or Bega High School. 
 

Regards 
Brenton Mace 
Assistant Principal Stage 2 and 3   

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

BEGA HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION VISIT CONSENT FORM 
 

Please return this permission note by Wednesday, 14th September 2022 
 
 

Dear Mr Mace, 
 

      I give permission for ………………………………………………………. to attend the transition visit to Bega High 
School on Thursday, 15th September.  
 

      I understand that it is my responsibility to organise transport to and from the transition visit.  
 

Medical Information/ Allergies: 

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name:……………………………………………  Signed :……………………………….. Phone:……………………………… 
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